
 

Open mornings for parents of children starting school in September 2022 

We realise that choosing a primary school is an extremely important decision.  To help you with this process we would like to invite you to an 

Open Day at our school.  This will give parents an opportunity to meet key staff. 

Open Days (for parents) will run on the following days and will last approximately one hour: 

 

Monday 18th October        4:00pm     

Thursday 4th November    4:00pm 

Thursday 11th November  5:00pm 

 

To book a place please contact our school office by phone 01273 874050 or email   office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk   

We look forward to welcoming you to our school.            

Mrs Natalie Naylor   Interim Headteacher  
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